
Tyler A&M Mothers’ Club March, 2021

Letter from the President 
Howdy Moms! 

I hope everyone has recovered from crazy Texas weather 
last week! Seems like the last few years, we have faced 
several crazy and unusual situations. Fortunately, Aggie 
Moms are smart and resourceful women. We are 
accustomed to making difficult things happen and on the 
fly most of the time. Once again, we find ourselves as 
beacons...shining light and guiding others. I am looking 
forward to spring and the weather that comes along! I 
want to continue to lead you ladies and supporting you as 
our Ags finish up another year in Aggieland. 

Thanks and Gig "Em 
Tracye '89 

John 8:12 Jesus states: I am the light of the world. 
Whoever follows me, will never walk in darkness, but will 
have the light of life. 
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Next Meeting 

Thursday, March18 

Restaurant Social 

6:30 pm 

Place to be Determined 

Garage Sale 

Our next fundraiser will be a 
garage sale - scheduled for a 
beautiful weekend in May!   

You can donate items to:       

Jan Carter (903) 839-6331  
12191 CR 2175       
Whitehouse, TX   75791  

Goody Bags  

Spring Goody Bags are in the 
works!  Remember to order 
one for any students in 
Aggieland to support them 
through finals!

TYLER AGGIE MOMS  
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Virtual Aggie Mom  
Boutique 

Remember that we still have 
several items for sale on our 
square website!  Get all your 
Aggie Mom goodies at

 shop-co-109436.square.site 

We are planning to add new 
items for local delivery soon, so 
keep checking the site for our 
latest inventory! 

END OF YEAR TAILGATE! 

Join us on Thursday, April 15th 
at 6:30 pm for a tailgate cookout 
in the Pollard Church parking lots.  
Burgers and drinks will be 
provided.  Bring the family and 
don’t forget chairs.  

Type to enter a caption.

Tyler Aggie Moms SPOTLIGHT  

Martha Jane and Mary Catherine Wallace

Mary Catherine Wallace is a senior Biology major 
and Spanish minor and will graduate in May with 
honors.  She plans to attend dental school in the 
fall.  She has been involved in her sorority, Delta 

Zeta, for four years,  She has served as the 
Panhellenic Delegate as well as Vice President of 

Programming for the sorority.  She is also a member 
of Texas A&M’s Pre-Dental Society and Order of 

Omega Honor Society at Texas A&M.  Over breaks, 
Mary Catherine shadowed dentists, took classes, 

and also worked.  Her hobbies include traveling and 
spending time with friends and family.

Martha Jane Wallace is Mary Catherine’s mother 
and is so proud to be an Aggie Mom!  Martha Jane 
is a pharmacist and does relief work for different 
pharmacies in Tyler.  She is also the manager of 

Lewis First Monday in Canton, Texas, where she 
leases booth spaces to vendors each month.  She 

also has twins, Will and Sarabeth, who are 
completing their first year of college.  Martha Jane 

enjoys traveling to see her children as often as 
possible.  Martha Jane has served as the Hospitality 
Chair for the Aggie Mom’s Club of Tyler and is also 
a board member of the Tyler Civic Theatre and is 

currently co-producing “You’re a Good Man, 
Charlie Brown”.

http://shop-co-109436.square.site
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